
 
 
 

SCAA Participates in American Petroleum Institute’s Spill Advisory Group 
 (API-SAG) in Washington, D.C. 

 
On April 17th, SCAA President Angie Martin, and SCAA Executive Director Brian House 
participated in the American Petroleum Institute’s – Spill Advisory Group (API-SAG) meeting, 
held at API headquarters in Washington, D.C. Also in attendance were SCAA-member company 
representatives John Swift (MSRC), Frank Paskewich (CGA) and Vania De Stefani and Paul 
Schuler (OSRL). 
 
The API-SAG meeting brings together representatives from federal and state government, non-
governmental organizations (NGOs), academia and the Oil Spill Removal Organization (OSRO) 
community on a semi-annual basis to share information and discuss ways to improve overall 
spill preparedness and response.  
 
Notable agency updates included presentations from USCG, EPA, PHMSA and NOAA.  
 
SCAA’s Executive Director provided a briefing to meeting attendees on accomplishments, as well 
as outlining key initiatives that the Association is working on, as well as upcoming events in 
which SCAA will either be hosting, or participating in.  
 
Presentation material from the API-SAG meeting is available for SCAA members only inside the 
member portal of our newly revised SCAA website, as well as a SCAA-generated meeting 
summary.  
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